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To All Future Huskie Freshmen: 

 

On Monday, April 24, 2017 Naperville North High School will host the Freshman 

Jamboree, a program designed to inform all incoming freshman and their parents of 

extra-curricular opportunities available for the Class of 2021. 

 

The evening will begin at 6:00 p.m. in our Contest Gym.  Please park in the West 

parking lot and enter through Door #19.  

 

Mrs. Posey (NNHS Principal) will welcome students and their families.  Mr. Quinn 

(NNHS Athletic Director) and Mrs. Baumgartner (NNHS Activities Director) will provide 

important information for all incoming freshman.  Representatives will also be here 

from Link Crew, Home & School, and the NNHS Booster Club. 

 

After a brief program in the Contest Gym, students and their parents will be free to 

tour the building, meet with club/athletic sponsors, and talk to students that are 

currently involved with various organizations.  This will take place in our Fieldhouse. 

 

Attending this program is an excellent way for prospective students and their parents 

to “get a feel” for NNHS as well as the many opportunities we have for young people.  

We hope you will join us on April 24 at 6:00 p.m. until 8:00pm. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Student Activities Office at 

Naperville North High School at 420-6821. 

 

 

 

Jennifer Baumgartner 

Dean of Student Activities 
 


